
Vandell Food Service receives contract
August 24, 2009 - Long Island

According to Long Island Development Corporation, Vandell Food Service Equipment and Supply
Corp. has received a contract from a major construction company for appliances totaling $515,000.  
Vandell Food Service Equipment and Supply Corp. is a small disadvantaged business with offices in
Hempstead and Brooklyn, New York. 
The company provides restaurants, schools, cafeterias and government facilities with a miscellany
of ovens, refrigerators, chinaware, cooking ware and major appliances.
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